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NEWS RELEASE 
Port Assists in Covid-19 Operations 

 

Piti, Guam, July 23, 2020:  The Port Authority of Guam continues efforts to assist the 

island of Guam during the Coronavirus pandemic. 

The Port is currently managing the distribution of massive amounts of hand sanitizers to 

clinics, hospitals and government agencies across the island. 

“We are all in this COVID-19 battle together,” Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio 

said. “We have been helping on numerous fronts in the island-wide effort and at the 

same time maintaining 100 percent operation from the very beginning of this 

pandemic. That speaks to the Port Strong spirit of the employees and our commitment 

to everyone on our island.” 

The drums full of hand sanitizer were donated from FEMA to Guam Homeland Security. 

GHS designated the Port Authority of Guam to be in charge of this project and the 

drums are stored at the Port’s main facility.  PAG personnel coordinate the delivery of 

the hand sanitizers to locations around the island at the direction of Homeland Security. 

 

Photo Cutlines: 

FEMA Hand Sanitizer Devanning 1: Port Authority of Guam employees recently off load 

drums of hand sanitizer for storage and distribution at clinics, hospitals and government 

agencies on Guam. 

FEMA Hand Sanitizer Devanning 2: Drums of hand sanitizers are stored at the Port 

Authority of Guam for use across the island. 
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